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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Drop off and Collection of Siblings 
 
We have had a few enquiries regarding bringing Year 2 children to school when dropping off siblings.  
 
We are extremely sorry but we are going to have to say no. Guidelines state that you are able to form a 
support bubble with ONE other adult to bring siblings to school.  
 
If this cannot be done, the sibling will need to remain at home and access home learning. Please can you 
inform school if this is what you plan to do.  
 
We do apologise for any distress or upset this may cause. It is unfortunately something that cannot be helped.  
 
I thank you for your patience and understanding. My main priority is to keep the families and staff at South 
Hiendley as safe as possible.  
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs Henshall 
 

 


